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Workforce Solutions 2023 Top Ten Countdown!! 

#10. We continue to expand our Ed2Go online training, many of which can been reimbursed through 

www.techcred.ohio.gov – making it free! Short classes are here: Browse Online Courses for Marion Technical 

College | ed2go More in-depth classes are here: Online Courses from Marion Technical College (ed2go.com) 

#9. In conjunction with Alluvial and Sights Unseen Travel, we held a TSA pre-check enrollment event at MTC 

Downtown. Over 250 people attended the four-day event! 

#8. Over the summer, Feng Hua trained PPG employees in industrial maintenance. 

#7. Tracy Schilling trained STAR Turbine employees in Lean5S. 

#6. We are out and about in the community! Mike, Tami and Laurie are all actively involved with multiple 

organizations and boards. A sampling includes CanDo!, Marion Kiwanis, Downtown Marion Inc., The 

Historical Society, OTDN Advisory Board, MTC Foundation Board, Marion Adolescent Pregnancy 

Program, Wyandot Co. Economic Development, Wyandot Co. Employment Task Force, Wyandot Co. 

Community Foundation, Rotary of Upper Sandusky, and many more! 

#5. The Forge had 6 winners this year! This was made possible through the generosity of our sponsors, 

Alluvial Private Wealth, Showplace Rent To Own, and Johnston Supply, INC. 

#4. Marion Technical College is one of 15 community colleges across the United States who received a New 

America grant to be part of the Community College Workforce Transformation & 

Implementation Cohort. 

#3. Greg Perry held multiple Court Officer Basic trainings in the newly dedicated Brandy Winfield OPOTA 

Classroom in MTC Downtown. This year he did 31 different trainings/seminars around the state! 

#2. We changed Made in Marion to Careers Made in Marion and focused only on 12th grade students. 

Also, we opened it up to all sectors of businesses to participate. We had 30 employers attend! Between 

Careers Made in Marion and the Wyandot Co. Career Expo, hundreds of students were made aware of all 

sorts of local opportunities. 

#1. We not only put on our Marion Co. Manufacturing Teacher Boot Camp 1.0, but we were the ONLY 

COUNTY in the state of Ohio to put on a Teacher Boot Camp 2.0! They were both so successful we are 

already planning for 2024! Want to get involved? Talk to Tami Galloway at gallowayt@mtc.edu. 

We wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

We look forward to working with you next year to see what comes next! 
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